
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: March 7, 2023
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #22

Dear Council,
Wow has this ever been a dramatic election campaign. I hope everyone has had the chance to
see everyones campaign and make an important decision about their representatives next year.
Unfortunately I have another commitment I need to attend tonight so I will; not be bale to make it
to council tonight. If anyone has any questions please feel free to contact me.

These past couple of weeks have been a lighter agenda for me given the noise of the elections
and my absence for reading week. On February 27 I had the opportunity to attend GFC, apart
from this I have no other major updates this week.
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